
I am writing in strong support of SB554.  This isn't about infringing on people's rights it's about giving people rights.  These are rights 
that provide safety in public places including schools, dorms and other places where there is no need for guns.  We all know the 
statistics on accidental shootings, suicide and mass shootings.  Why do legislators continue to care less and less about how the 
general public feels about gun safety and cave to the loud voices of a few.  We all know this isn't threatening the 2nd amendment 
either.  So, I ask you to make a very reasonable vote on supporting SB554 and do something simple that says you care about 
protecting the general public.   


